RICHMOND REGIONAL MOUNTED POLICE & STABLE PROJECT

Susan Clarke Schaar - Chief Steve Pike - Chief Al Durham - Chief John Venuti Glenwood Burley - Committee Chairman

Rodney M. Poole – Chairman Richmond Planning Commission Richmond, Virginia 23219

Saturday – June 16th, 2018

All members therein -

Dear Mr. Chairman & members –

We hereby proclaim our sincere appreciation for the collective efforts and achievements you and the commission have made regarding our new Richmond Police Equestrian Center.

It should be noted, likewise, our heartfelt thanks for so many City officials that contributed to this expedited project, including the Urban Design Committee.

Mayor Levar Stoney – CAO Selena Cuffee-Glenn – Don Summers – Mark Olinger Joshua Son – Matthew Ebinger – and others unknown to me are duly recognized for their unprecedented quickness during this endeavor.

For decades a new police stable was a morning sunrise of wasted dreams. Today sunshine glows from each of your progressive achievements.

Copies to each -

We truly thank you!